W%E 1301 W. BROAD STREET, RICHMOND, VA, 23230, P. O. BOX 11064, PHONE 355-8611

RADIO 1380

Siké%y”zf‘ Richmond
- Sl 0/ - March 27, 1967

Mr. Bill Nittler
P, 0, Box 112
Znglewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Bill:

We have your report of reception of WTVR-Radio from 4:28 -
Lk:40 a,m., March 20, 1967.

Our logs indicate your report to be accurate and we are
pleased to verify it.

Yours is the most distant report so far since we have been
operating the Holiday Inn all night program.

Best regards.
Sincerely yours,
ROY H. PARK
BRQQ%?ASTING OF VIRGINIA, INC.
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